
Appendix 5 

Petition 1

136 signatories responded to this petition, names and addresses were supplied :-

 

We the undersigned, petition Harrow Borough Council to maintain the current

levels of service provided by the Children’s Centres. These are key to

supporting children’s development across the borough. Failing to maintain

this service will have a long term impact on individual children and their

families. The loss of this service will also have long term financial

implications for Harrow Council. We think that this should be prioritised at the

expense of other areas of the council’s budget, outside of Children’s

Services.

Copy of original petition available.


